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*** Media Release *** 

County Clerk Jamie Romeo Offers Extended 

 Passport Hours April 1st-3rd 

 

(Rochester NY) – Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo is offering extended passport hours during 

Spring Break from Monday April 1st until Wednesday April 3rd from 4:30-7:00 pm at the Monroe 

County Clerk’s Office. No appointments needed, walk-ins welcomed. 

“I know that finding time to apply for your passport can be difficult, especially for families. My 

office is very happy to offer these extended passport processing days during Spring Break to allow 

residents to apply for their passport outside of work hours without having to schedule an 

appointment. My office will continue exploring new ways to ease barriers for Monroe County 

residents and families wherever possible.” 

 

Extended Spring Break No-Appointment Passport Information: 

When:  April 1st – April 3rd 4:30pm-7:00pm. 

Where:  Monroe County Office Building Room 101,  

39 West Main St. Rochester, NY 14614 

What:  Passport Processing, no appointment required 

*Please note that the State Department portion of the processing fee must be paid with a 

check or money order. Please visit monroecounty.gov/clerk/passports for detailed payment 

information before you arrive.* 

 

Please note that appointments will still be required for passport processing during the day April 

1st-3rd, the no-appointment window is only from 4:30-7:00 pm. 

If you have questions or need more information please contact 

mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov.       
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